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The meeting was called to order by Cliff Mueller in the Community Room, Sheridan City 
Hall, 4101 S. Boulevard at 7:10 pm. 
 
Board members present Cliff Mueller, Roger Rowland, Chuck West, and Don Ezell.  
Absent were Bill Carter and Bonita Hutcheson.  There were no guests at the meeting. 
 
A motion was made by Don, second by Cliff to approve the November 23, 2015 minutes.  
The motion was approved. 
 
Roger gave the Treasurer’s report.  There was a total balance in the accounts of 
$7,866.32.  A motion was made by Cliff, second by Chuck, to accept the report.  The 
motion was approved.   
 
There was no correspondence. 
 
There was discussion on the display case. A motion was made by Robert second by 
Don to table indefinitely this item.  The motion was approved. 
 
There was no report from the Schools Committee. 
 
There was a discussion about the wording on the historical signs for the parks.  There is 
a need to get more information.  Cliff obtained the dates on when some of the parks 
were completed.  Arlene Sagee suggested we follow up with Lenora.  Cliff will do that 
follow up.  Chuck will call Randy Mourning about what he might know.  The building 
department may also some records based on the property addresses.  Don will check 
the property records with the county.   
 
The 2016 theme for Sheridan Celebrates is: “Sheridan Celebrates, The Wild Wild West.”  
The date for the festivities is Saturday, September 24, 2016. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:04 pm. 
 
Submitted by Roger Rowland 


